
Announcements December 15th, 2024 

Good morning and welcome to St. Alban’s! 

------------------------------------------------- 

St. Albans’s acknowledges that our church sits on land that was once the home to many 

people and nations and remains a home to those that continue to live here today, including: 

the Apache, Cocopah, Yavapai, and other Native Americans. We thank them for their 

stewardship of this land, and we commit ourselves to working actively with indigenous 

people for reconciliation and justice as we live into our Baptismal Covenant and respect the 

dignity of every person.  

------------------------------------------------- 

A reminder that during Advent we will be providing Evening Prayer at 4:30pm here in the church 

on Sunday, Monday, and Tuesday nights. Morning Prayer will now include Saturdays, so we will 

be offering Morning Prayer on Wed, Thu, Fri, and Sat at 7:30am. Again: Sun,M,T: Evening Prayer 

at 4:30pm here in the church, and W,Thu,F,Sat: Morning Prayer at 7:30am here in the church. 

This will continue until the 23rd of December. 

------------------------------------------------- 

As we begin the service today, and every Sunday during Advent, you will find a prayer card in 

your bulletin. Please use this card for the song and for the prayer as we light the candles on the 

Advent Wreath. Deacon Debra will lead you in this. 

------------------------------------------------- 

Also, I’d like to remind you that someone will be in the chapel to pray with you during 

communion. Today it will be ________________________. 

------------------------------------------------- 

------------------------------------------------- 

Finally, welcome to all of you who are joining us virtually on our Live Streams. Thank you all for 

being with us today! 

------------------------------------------------- 

This concludes the announcements.  

Let us together strive to fulfill St. Alban’s mission to Love God, Love God’s Family, and Love 

God’s World. 


